
  

Pierce Elementary PATS Meeting 
April 25, 2023 

 
Attendees: Katie Prince- President, Maria Becker- Treasurer, Kristi Brummels- Secretary,         Trent Suehl- Principal 

 
                      Agenda Item Notes/Comments 

Call to Order    

Secretary’s Report Kristi provided a summary of the March 2023 meeting minutes. Maria motioned to 
approve the report. Trent seconded. Report approved. 

  Treasurer’s Report Maria provided a summary of the treasurer’s report. Trent motioned to approve the report. Kristi 
seconded. Report approved.  

Preschool Graduation  Preschool graduation will be held on May 18th. PATS typically covers the cost of the student signs. The 
cost will be approximately $185 this year. Kristi motioned to cover the expenses for the preschool 
signs. Maria seconded. Motion approved.   

Teacher Appreciation Week Teacher Appreciation Week will be held May 1-5. Plans for the week are as follows:  
Monday- Coffee and syrups from Rivet Roasters, donuts & bagels from Casey’s. 
Tuesday- Candy/cookie/popcorn bar (cookie and candy donations from parents, popcorn from 
Poppin Delights) 
Wednesday- Fruit and yogurt in the morning, ice cream in the afternoon 
Thursday- Catered taco bar from 411. Cost is $12/person.  
Friday- Flavored tea & lemonade during the school day. Evening event making charcuterie boards 
with the 4H office either at the elementary library or 411.  

End of Year Celebration The end of year celebration is scheduled for Friday, May 19th. The cost for one obstacle course, one 
regular bounce house, and two bounce houses with slides will be $782.78. Maria motioned to 
approve the bounce house rentals as listed above. Kristi seconded. Motion approved.  

Fair Art Exhibits  Artwork for the fair will be hung on July 24th at 5 pm. We would like teachers to submit artwork by 
May 19th. Elsa will make labels with student names and grades. PATS is willing to put the artwork on 
posterboard if teachers need assistance.  

Miscellaneous  We discussed the possibility of having a PATS table at registration night.  
The school may hold a preschool signing night. There may be an opportunity for PATS to assist with 
this.  
We will hold a meeting on July 24th after artwork is hung to go over our back-to-school plans. 

Meeting Adjournment  Trent motioned to adjourn the meeting. Maria seconded. Our next meeting will be held on July 24th.  

 


